
Reception Meet the Teacher 

 

• Sharing Books will come home every Monday. The children choose 
their own story and can share it with you for the week then swap it 
the following Monday for a new story.  
 

• Water Bottles come to school with the children on a Monday and 
are kept in school and sent home each Friday. Please only fill them 
with water.  
 

• PE Kits are kept in school for an entire half term. We will start 
formal PE sessions after the October half term. Please make sure 
PE kits are fully named and that children don’t wear earrings on PE 
days.  
 

• Reading Books will come home every Friday and we ask that they 
are returned each Monday in the zippy wallet that they come home 
in.  
 

• Home Learning tasks will be sent home on Fridays via Seesaw. We 
will share your completed tasks with each other the following week 
during our carpet sessions.  
 

• Seesaw – Sharing learning tool.  
 

• Phonics – Little Wandle. 
 

• Teachers are on the gates every day in the morning and at home 
time so please just come and see us with any concerns or 
questions that may arise over the course of the term. Please don’t 
forget to update us if collection arrangements change.  
 

• Please take a copy of each of the informational handouts as you 
leave.  


